
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 29/1/24 

 

This week we have been looking at all the different places we call our 
home. We have made small streets and towns with our blocks and have 
created large railway tracks outside. We played in our garden and 
talked about our gardens, we found spring bulbs popping up out of the 
ground. We have created a beautiful art display; the children liked 
identifying London landmarks to stick on.   

Book of the week– This Bus is For Us   
Rhyme of the week–  Down at the Station 

Word of the week–  Large 

Maths 

This week we have been 
building and comparing 
height and size of our 
buildings. We have talked 
about long and short roads 
and have counted bricks.  

 

Literacy 

This week we have been singing about       
different vehicles in a traffic jam. We read 
some of the Naughty Bus and 
have been building London 
where the bus has come 
from.  

Next Week 

We will be celebrating Chinese New Year—the year of the Dragon! We will be making a 
dragon and doing dragon dances. We will be eating different Chinese foods and creating 
Chinese lanterns. We continue our journey with the Naughty Bus and create a bus stop 
and signs for outdoor play.  
 
Book of the week– Kitchen Disco  
Rhyme of the week–  Five Fat Sausages 

Word of the week–  last  

 

 


